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NOVEMBER 3 ELECTION REMINDERS: 

Absentee ballots can be requested by going to https://myvote.wi.gov/ or at the village hall.  

A valid photo i.d. is required for both options. Everyone qualifies for absentee voting. 

Return Absentee ballots before November 3 by 8:00 p.m. Drop off box in front of village hall 

available too. Check website for updates. 

In person voting begins October 20. Vote during regular office hours M-F 9-3:30. A valid 

photo is required. 

EXTRA IN PERSON VOTING HOURS: 

OCTOBER 27 AND 29, 3:30-8:00 p.m. 

  

The Compost site closes on November 18, 2020.   

Regular hours will continue until then: 

Every Monday 8-3 

Every Wednesday 8-3 

Saturdays 10-2 

TRICK or TREATING Hours: 

Saturday October 31 from 5-8 pm 

(coinciding with Plover) 

Subject to change due to COVID 

Thanks to many of you who have given us your updated 

phone number. We are still missing phone numbers for 

several residents. Numbers are only for our use. 

If you do not recall sending phone number recently or 

you no longer have a landline, please call or send email 

to the office with updated number: 

715-341-2742 or dct@villageofwhiting.com. 

 



Village Contacts 

Clerk-Treasurer Annette Stashek 715-341-2742 annettestashek@villageofwhiting.com 

Deputy Clerk-Treasurer Meggie Grygleski 715-341-2742 dct@villageofwhiting.com 

Director of PW & Utilities Nic Schmeiser 715-340-7582 nicschmeiser@villageofwhiting.com 

Village President Paul Stroik 715-630-5899 paulstroik@charter.net 

Village Trustees Andrew Kruit 715-347-6480 Andrew.kruit@yahoo.com 

 Bill Taugner 715-544-0510 btwhiting39@gmail.com 

 Cecil Coats 715-344-4836 

 Kevin Lutz 715-342-8076 kevinlpowercom@att.net 

 Karen Curtis 715-321-3211 karencwhiting@gmail.com. 

         Susan Lasecki 414-731-8755 slaseckiwhiting@gmail.com 

  

IN CASE OF UTILITY EMERGENCY OUTSIDE OF OFFICE HOURS PLEASE CALL 715-572-9434 

 
Full directory available online at www.villageofwhiting.org 

Wintertime Reminders: 

• Property owners and occupants are responsible for removing snow and ice from sidewalks with-

in 24 hours after the snowfall  ceases. (Village ordinance 12.07) 

• The village encourages residents living near a fire hydrant to help us keep the hydrants clear of 

snow, which will allow faster access to the fire department in the event of a fire.  

• When ice has formed and cannot be immediately removed, residents should use salt, sawdust 

or sand to cover the area. 

• Removing snow from private property and depositing on sidewalks, streets or other public plac-

es is prohibited. 

• Sand barrels are available on Verrill and School St., behind the Village Hall and  Cherry and 

West Cedar. 

 

Have questions regarding ordinanc-

es, need to see garbage pick-up 

schedule or want to see the minutes 

from meetings? Go to our website to  

find out these and other questions 

you may have: 

 

www.villageofwhiting.org. 

Are you interested in Local Municipal Government? 

Consider running for Village Board Trustee.  Nomi-

nation papers for the Spring 2021 election will be 

available for circulation beginning Dec. 1
st
 and are 

due in the Village office by Jan. 5
th
.  Three Trustee 

positions are open for re-election: 

Kevin Lutz 

Bill Taugner 

Cecil Coats 
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